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______________________________________________________________________________ As previously
reported, the Securities and Exchange Commission recently adopted rule amendments to
require members of the National Association of Securities Dealers, Inc. ("NASD") to
participate in a continuing education program as developed by The Securities
Industry/Regulatory Council on Continuing Education (the "Council"). Attached are four
documents recently published by the Council (which developed the requirements) to
provide firms with more information on the new requirements. These documents include: 1)
Status Report on the Securities Industry Continuing Education Program; 2) Questions and
Answers Regarding the Securities Industry Continuing Education Program; 3) Content
Outline for the Regulatory Element; and 4) Guidelines for Firm Element Training. The
Institute will hold a special one-day conference in Washington, DC on April 11, 1995 to
review the new requirements and offer compliance ideas. Speakers will include William R.
Simmons, Chairman of the Council, other Council members, representatives of the NASD,
the New York Stock Exchange, and Institute member firms, and other industry experts.
Enclosed is a brochure on the conference. We will keep you informed of further
developments. Stephanie Brown Director, Marketing & Training Enclosures
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